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Dear Parent/Carer             7th December 2022 
 
Re: Christmas Performances 
 
I am writing to clarify that ANYONE attending the Christmas Performances on Monday 12th, 
Tuesday 13th or Wednesday 14th will require a ticket. 
 
This includes children. We have a legal maximum number of people allowed in our school hall due 
to the fire regulations and requirements. This number includes all children and therefore they 
MUST have a ticket to attend as part of the audience. Children taking part in the performance 
have already been taken into account. 
 
If you have a very young baby, they can sit on an adult’s knee or park their buggy at the side of 
the rows of seating. 
 
All spare tickets are now issued so if you have no-one who is able to look after your child(ren) 
during the performance, we can arrange for childcare to be provided by a member of school staff. 
However, this will incur a cost of £6 per child as we will have to pay additional staffing costs. If you 
need childcare please ring the school office to book. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 

Mrs D Cross 

 
Mrs D Cross 
Head Teacher 
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